October 27, 2021
To: Gail Payne

From: Karen Bey
5t Street Neighbors

Subject: Traffic Safety Improvements Requests on 5% Street

The 5% Street neighbors group live a block away from Paden School, which makes us part of a
school zone. Based on the high number of reported crashes and injuries in school zones,
coupled with the dramatic increase in car racing on 5 Street, we strongly believe our requests
listed below will help reduce Speeds and Crashes [Goal #4 — Decrease Speeds and Crashes].

Traffic Safety Improvement Requests for 5" Street:

e Traffic Readers

e Speed Cushions/Bumps

e Speed limit signage

e School Crossing on 5" and Taylor

e License Plate Readers (suggested by the Police Dept)
e Slow Streets (specifically designed for school zones)

Thanks for your consideration,
Karen Bey
5th Street Neighbors



